Drones Disclaimer

The use of Drones over the Bank Hall site is strictly forbidden. Bank Hall is a private site
and although in the public domain when open does not entitle anyone to photograph the
Hall or site by using drones. Permission for the use of drones must be obtained and will
only be granted if there is a valid purpose but will not normally be granted for general
commercial use.



